DUPAGE COUNTY CLERK ELECTION DIVISION

Jean Kaczmarek DuPage County Clerk

April 27, 2021

Dear Local Election Official:

I, Jean Kaczmarek, DuPage County Clerk, do hereby certify that the attached is a correct copy of the canvass and abstract of votes cast at the Consolidated General Election held in DuPage County on Tuesday, April 6, 2021. This canvass was made official Tuesday, April 27, 2021, and is now on file with the Election Division of said office. No action is required by your board.

If DuPage County is the principal county for your jurisdiction and the district overlaps into another county, the canvass contains the results certified by the other county.

If DuPage County is the secondary county for your jurisdiction, the County Clerk's Election Division has already forwarded this canvass information to the principal county. The official proclamation will be made in such county.

In accordance with 10 ILCS (5/6-11) the County Clerk will send a copy to the State Board of Elections.

If you have any questions, please contact the Election Division office.

Sincerely,

Jean Kaczmarek
DuPage County Clerk